
 

 

Dear BZA Chairman Fred Hill, 
 

I am writing to request permission to submit a letter and photos in opposition to application number 
20258 today because I was not able to submit them yesterday due to a technical issue. 

I own and reside at  (neighbor to applicant), and I attended yesterday’s (July 
15) hearing in order to voice my opposition. I was even called by BZA in advance to confirm my 
attendance. Another owner, Gail Miller, did the same. However, when the application was raised, neither 
one of us was given the opportunity to voice our opposition. I believe this was a technical issue and/or it 
was not conveyed to the others that we were on the call. 

Thank you for your timing in considering my request to submit my letter and photos. If you have further 
questions, I can be reached at  

Best Regards, 

Stephanie Demperio 

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia
CASE NO.20258
EXHIBIT NO.46




